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Dear Parliamentarians, 

I write to voice my opposition to the second Pyne abortion bill and ask that you not pass
 this bill.

The unborn are the most vulnerable in our society, and ought to be afforded protection by
 our community leaders.

Thanks heaps for all the hard work you do.

Regards,  Dave Martin

Health (Abortion Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016
Submission No 430 

Received 29 September 2016




